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January 6, 1999

Johnson Building Corporation
45575 Shepard Drive, Unit 101
Sterling, VA 20164

Attn: Rick Johnson — President

Re: Letter of Recommendation
Dear Rick:

Let his letter serve as our recommendation of your organization as General Contractor.
To all who read this document, we have found Johnson Building Corporation to be an
outstanding performer. They deliver high quality, reasonable cost, unparalleled warranty
service, and complete their projects in expeditious timeframes, We thank you Rick for
the excellent service you have provided us, and please feel free to utilize this letter in
vour marketing efforts, Our Fairfield Inn by Marriott in Milford, MA has commenced
the design phase and will be ready for you to bid this spring.

Should you have any questions, please call me on extension 2135,
Very truly yours,
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Ronald C. Tamason, P.E.
Vice President

.Sesting The Standard For Econorsy Lodging

(847) B03- 1200 » FAX (847) 803-5382 ¢ 701 Lee Sc. Suite 1000 ® Des Plaines, lllinows 60016-4547



